
 
The Corporation of the Township of Brock 

1 Cameron Street E., P.O. Box 10 Cannington, ON L0E 1E0 (705) 432-2355 
 
 

NOTICE OF A PUBLIC MEETING 
 

PROPOSED SALE OF SURPLUS LANDS 
 

BALL AVENUE EAST  

 
TAKE NOTICE that, pursuant to paragraph 1 of subsection 270(1) of the Municipal Act, 
S.O. 2001, as amended, and the provisions of By-law Number 1480-97-AP, the Council 
of the Corporation of the Township of Brock intends to enact a by-law to declare certain 
lands as surplus to the needs of the Corporation with the intention of selling the said 
lands.   
 
The subject lands are located on Ball Avenue East. The subject lands are legally 
described as Block B, Plan M-899, Township of Brock, Regional Municipality of 
Durham. The subject lands are illustrated on the key map attached.  
   
The Notice Policy requires that Council host a public meeting prior to the consideration 
of a subsequent meeting to formally enact a by-law to declare the lands as surplus. 
 
Accordingly, Council will host a public meeting to obtain input on this proposal. The 
meeting will take place virtually on: 
 

Monday, July 25, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. 
 
Should you wish to attend the meeting to provide comments, please contact the Clerk’s 
Department in advance of the meeting by emailing clerks@brock.ca.  

 
Further information may be obtained by contacting the Clerk’s department at the 
Township of Brock Municipal Office during regular office hours (8:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m.)  
 
Dated at Corporation of the Township of Brock this 21st day of June, 2022.  
 
 
      Fernando Lamanna, Clerk/Deputy CAO 

Corporation of the Township of Brock 
1 Cameron Street East, Box 10 
Cannington, Ontario, L0E 1E0 
705-432-2359 
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